
 

 

 

Date: June 15, 2020 

 

Symbol: NSE – INTENTECH; BSE Scrip Code: 532326 

 

To, 

The Vice President           The Vice President, 

On-Line Surveillance          Surveillance 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited         National Stock Exchange of India Limited  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers          Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1 

Dalal Street, Fort          G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East),  

Mumbai – 400001.           Mumbai – 400051  

 
Ref: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2020-2021 / 79;      Ref. No.: NSE/CM/Surveillance/9619   

Ref: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NJ/ 2020-2021 / 2209 

 

Sub: Clarification on - Movement in Price 

 

With reference to your communication - email/letter mentioned above on the captioned 

subject, we would like to inform you that as a listed company, we have always complied with 

the provisions of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, in the matter of 

intimating the Stock Exchanges of all the events, information which have a bearing on the 

operation / performance of the Company including all price sensitive information.  

 

Also, we have been furnishing all the information as and when called for by the Stock 

Exchanges. As of now there is no impending information / announcement with the Company, 

which in our opinion has a bearing on the price / volume behavior in the scrip that needs to be 

disseminated to the Stock Exchanges or communicated to the investors in the Company. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

For Intense Technologies Limited 

 

Sd/- 

C.K. Shastri 
Managing Director 
 
 

 


